







HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Executive Headteacher Mr P. Cotter B.Ed

2 Beaumont Road, St Judes, Plymouth, PL4 9BE **Tel**: 01752 225420 **Fax**: 01752 252293 **E. Mail**: holy.cross.rc.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk **Web site**: www.holycross.plymouth.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Friday 11th January 2019

Home Learning

This afternoon we introduced the children to our 'Home Learning Grid'. This type of Home Learning has been a real success over the past few years as the children take control and are in charge of their own learning.

The topic this half term selected by the children through following their own interests is 'Around the World'. The children have shown a real excitement in learning about different cities, countries and cultures. The children can choose the work they would like to complete and bring it in on Wednesday 6th February for a Show and Tell with the class.

There are 3 compulsory tasks, which we ask the children to complete, of course we value your input so please keep us updated on how your child is getting on. You can create a scrapbook, write about it, take photos, make notes, anyway your child wishes to record the things they are doing to contribute to their home learning grid. You can of course help your child as much or a little as they need.

If you need any resources please let us know and we can accommodate you. Alongside this we ask that you continue to read with your child every night and that your child practices their sounds using their sound cards in their book bag.

Any questions please let us know.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Shaw
EYFS Leader and Teacher
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk

Anna Palarm
Class Teacher
apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk